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If you have any queries or concerns or would

like to discuss anything in relation to your
child, please do not hesitate to contact us via
01902 368308.
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Article 2, Article 12,
Article 17, Article 23

What’s New?

As we approach the end of the year a key
focus will be to help prepare our children for
the transition to their new classes in
September.

In this issue of our newsletter we will focus
upon transition and explore some of the
ways that you can support your child ahead
of them moving into their new classes or
embarking upon Secondary School.

We would like to say a big “well done” to our
wonderful SEND children who consistently show a
willingness to learn and take pride in all that they
do. Many supportive interventions have taken
place over the year which children have taken full
advantage of. Well done!

Parent Feedback

We would like to say a big “thankyou” to
parents who have sent feedback to us over
the course of the year.

The feedback that we received was very
positive and we wanted to share some of the
highlights with you...

“I am very happy with the support X is given
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at school.

“We are extremely pleased with how well the
staff know our child. Thank you.”
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Transition is a normal part of life and building resilience for when things change is a
fundamental part of our transition process. At St Giles, we aim to make transitions
between year groups as smooth and seamless as possible. Some of the ways in which
we will support your child in moving up to their next year group include:

J You child having the opportunity to meet their new teacher and have a transition
session.

J Where needed, a transition ‘Social Story’ will be created for use in school and at
home to build up familiarity in new places and people your child will come across.

J Staff will meet to discuss key needs of children before September in order to be
ready to support them.

You may also wish to support your child over the summer holidays by talking about
their new class and teacher in a positive way, and think about what your child may look
forward to. Below are some suggested reading books that you may wish to share with
your child in preparation for the transition to their new classes in September. Most of
the books suggested below should be available in your local library, on Youtube or
available to download on the Amazon Kindle bookstore.
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The next round of APDR’s will be
distributed in July.

Monday 1° September: INSET Day
Tuesday 2nd September: Term Starts
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